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I OPPOSE SB 847 

 

This should be left to local communities to decide what fits for their community. 

 

Further, providing more affordable housing has a direct impact to fire districts 

throughout Oregon. Most fire districts already lose money due to urban renewal 

districts and enterprise zones.  


